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School Attendance 

We can’t stress enough the importance of         
excellent attendance and punctuality for all  
children.  

Current attendance 

Reception—99% 

Year 1—94% 

Year 2—93% 

Year 3—95% 

Year 4—96% 

Year 5—95% 

Year 6—94% 

 

 

Staying Safe  

In computing lessons and throughout our 
PSHE scheme of work we teach the children 
how to stay safe  online. Support and guid-
ance for parents is available on the NSPCC 
website. 

 

 

 

 

Friday 1st October at 9.30am 

Thursday 21st October at 9.30am 

Monday 22nd November at 9.30am 

 

Book Vending Machine 

We are proud of our new book vending ma-
chine Children will be awarded raffle tickets 
for their efforts in reading. Teachers will then 
draw out one ticket and the lucky winner will 
be able to choose a book from the machine. 

School Clubs 

It has been lovely to have our after-school 
clubs start up again this week. The children 
are enjoying all the different activities they 
can participate in. 


